October 28, 2017

Citizens Climate Lobby Santa Fe & New Mexico Chapter C/O Paul Biderman and John McAndrew

Dear Paul, John & the Citizens Climate Lobby Santa Fe/New Mexico Chapter:

The Climate Change Leadership Institute (CCLI) is proud to present you with our 2017 Education Award for spearheading and hosting this important statewide Climate Conference called "Getting Beyond the Climate Argument" focused on education and solutions. Not only is this conference empowering and engaging our citizenry to action, but you are also supporting student & youth climate leadership development as well as bridge building with our rural communities. Along with the plaque and this letter comes a seed grant which we want you to use not only to support this instrumental conference work but also of course to help achieve a nationwide revenue neutral carbon fee and dividend.

CCLI's latest direct action endeavor called the *C Change Project* is about connecting and mobilizing caring people to leading climate change solutions. Certainly enacting a carbon fee & dividend is one of the vital solutions featured and the Citizens Climate Lobby (CCL) is the leading organizations spearheading this movement that we direct people to (visit the *C Change Project* @ www.takeresponsibility.us to learn more).

We want to thank you for all you're doing in Santa Fe, in New Mexico and Nationwide to create a responsible economy whereby we put a price on carbon (& GHG equivalents) and stop externalizing the costs of fossil fuel pollution.

Teamwork is one of the most important ingredients to change making and it will take a lot more teamwork in order to enact the fee and dividend. We look forward to growing our partnership with you and doing everything we can all together to help implement this critical climate solution.

With utmost sincerity,

Robb Hirsch

Executive Director & Founder